
BILLY AND SALLY START 

SCHOOL AT GAYTON PRIMARY 



Billy and Sally are going to 

start school in September.  
 



This will be their classroom. 

They can also go out in the 
outdoor area. 



They will be meeting lots 

of new people. 

Mrs Such is the Class 

Teacher. 



Miss Spearing is the Class 

Teaching Assistant. 



Mrs McAlney is the Headteacher. 



Mrs Gore and Mrs Longworth 

work in the office. 



Mr Holloway is the Site 

Manager, keeping the 

school safe and clean. 



Ms Gethin, Mrs Lewis and Mr Shaw 

work in the kitchen, making their 

lovely hot dinners. 



Mrs  Morley is the Midday 

Supervisor.  



Here are some of our  

Mid-day assistants. 



Here are different parts 

of the school where Billy 

and Sally will go during 

their day at school. 

The school hall. 

Here they will 

do PE and go to 

assembly. 

 

 

They will also go 

in here to eat 

their dinner. 



They will go into the playground 

at playtimes. Here they will 

meet lots of older children. 



In the summer they can 

go and play on the field. 

In Lucy’s Wood, 

Billy and Sally 

will learn about 

the outdoors in 

their ‘Woodland 

Exploration’  

sessions. 



In the garden    
area, they will be 

able to dig and 

plant different 

vegetables and 

flowers. 

In the computer 

suite they will learn 

to use different 
technology. 

They will do some 

cookery in the Food 

Technology room. 



Billy and Sally can’t wait to 

start school and are really 

looking forward to seeing you. 


